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What You Are Missing

If you're reading this, you're not one
of our Cklshoma Chapter members
attending the Piano Techmicians Guild
National Convention in Sparks (near
Reno), Nevada this week. Our group
includes Ben Davis, Bob Scheer, and
Norman Cantrell

Norman is our chapter delepate and
is voting for us at the council meeting
Monday and Tuesday. Heis also
teaching three classes, "Why Regulate?
It's Just & Vertical!® "Damper Rod Lift
Hooks Made Easy," and the session he
presented at our June meeting on
charting shop time and expenses 1o
incrense profit.

Ben Davis would have written 2
president’s message for this space if he
hadn't headed to Reno this week to focus
on classes that deal with rebuilding. He
and Bob are traveling together, so we
hope for-a pleasant trip for both.

Bab Scheer said that he already has
several topics in mind for our upcoming
Oklahoma Chapter mestings, but he
likeshy will be watching at Reno for
pdditional ideas. As our new Vice
President, Bob is in charge of selecting
topics and locations for our meetings. He
would like input, s0 give him a call when

he geis back next week (405) 341-36638.
Ask him if he sunived the tmp with Ben
and tefl him what you would be willing to
teach, a meeting location you could
offer, or a subject you would like for
someone else 1o teach.

Your incoming newsletter editor,
Vilerie Crawford, is writing this front
page article—a job which hopefully our
Chapter President will continue 10 do
when he is not attending conventions. As
always, you will instantly become a
published author if vou send anything the
way of The Sooner Tuner, so email what
you wint to say to:
valeriecrawford@juno.com
or call (405) 381-2840,




Larest News ...

Eung'rﬂtulaﬂom to Duon Bonds of Blanchard, Oklnlmmn, the newest member
of sur PTG Oldahoma Chapter. Don's name appeared in the "New Members™ list of this
month's Journal even though he actually joined several months ago. Don has a daytime
Jab but is enthusiastic about expanding his side business as a piano technician.

The PTG home office is beginning o campaign for new members and offering
prizes for chapters which increase their membership by 10% or more. Many of us who
work in rural aress know ene or twa plano technicians not associated with PTG We
might make a difference in their careers by inviting them to g mesting ar PTG

_conventon. Most piano technicians who are not paet of the Guild don't know what
they are missing—|ike the * Eﬁﬂ:ﬂﬁg 4 $100K a Year Plano Service BLI.HI:IJ_!HS" c_i.ns.u at
Reno this year,
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